
15/01/2020 

MS Anahid Babaians 
- 240 Warringah RD 
Beacon Hill NSW 2100 
ababaians@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2019/1480 - 242 Warringah Road BEACON HILL NSW 2100

Since sending my earlier submission I have spoke to Lashta who has kindly answered some of 
my questions. Now that we're aware the boarding house will be a subsidised style of 
accommodation for low income people, we have strong objections to this DA as there is 
another similar type of housing complex just across the road on Ellis Rd. Given the nature of 
issues faced by disadvantaged people we frequently see police and other emergency people 
responding to incidents in that complex. Building another 12 room boarding house that can 
house 24 adults has the potential to exacerbate security issues we already live with. We can 
not understand why you would approve two such complex in such close proximity to each 
other. 
Other raised in my previous still stand. Thank you 
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